
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Lent Term 2021 Newsletter - March 26th 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have come to the end of another incredible term. The 

children have been remarkable in adapting so well to coming 

back to school. Despite only a few weeks back together fully, 

as a school community, we have had many highlights. 

Science week and our Atomic Tom workshops brought great 

excitement and inspired our budding scientists!  

The Northampton Catholic Schools Lenten Reflection was an 

example of our collaboration within the community of schools 

and a time for us to join together in prayer.  

Thank you to the PTFA for their Easter Competition and 

congratulations to the many winners. There were so many 

wonderful entries, it was very hard for the PTFA to choose.  

Wishing you a Happy and Holy Easter and may the joy of the 

risen Lord fill your homes 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26th March 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12th April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Our Year 4 children have been taking part 

in the Multiples Marathon, led by Mrs 

Claris, with the aim to improve the speed 

and fluency of their times tables 

knowledge. The children gained badges at 

each colour challenge. Here are our first 

Yellow Badge Winners. Well Done! 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Multiple Marathon 

 

Science Winner Announced 

 

 

 

 

Art Master class 

 

Lenten Almsgiving 

Thank you for your support with all our Lenten 

activities; there have been many generous 

donations. Our children today, have created a 

“Penny Mile” in the corridor of the school. There 

are many coins to donate to CAFOD. Our Year 2 

children took part in the Lenten Reflection, 

created by the Catholic Schools of Northampton. 

Thank you to James and Olive from Year 5 who 

read so beautifully. Please view this on YouTube  

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=9zIaF9xEmhI& 

feature=youtu.be 

Although British Science Week may now be 

over, there is still a buzz around the school 

following our visit from Atomic Tom. To see a 

slideshow of a selection of photographs taken 

please head to - 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryscho 

ol.org.uk/gallery/?pid=87&gcatid=2 

Congratulations to our school poster 

competition winner, run as part of British 

Science Week. What a fantastic idea!  

 

Mrs Yuen has tasked some of our budding artists 

to take part in a painting project following her 

successful landmarks competition earlier this 

year. Mrs Brown (our own school artist) and the 

children involved have worked incredibly hard 

and we are delighted with the results. Which we 

will share with you soon. 

 

 


